
 

Donation Porch Pick Up  

Location: Devonshire Pointe 

DATE: 5/28/2020  

The Food Bank of Northern Indiana is in need of donations.  If you 

are interested in helping out, please leave your donation at your 

mailbox by 10:00 am on 5/28/2020. We will pick up and deliver to 

the foodbank.   

Thanks for your help and everyone stay safe, 

Muffet McGraw and Mike Johnson 

 

 

Have Questions? Please Contact  

Marijo Martinec 

Executive Director 

Food Bank of Northern Indiana 

574-232-9986 Ext: 124 
 


